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Rosenberg Corey

From: dixie katt <dixikattz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:53 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A    Opposed 

I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A 
I believe it will make owning real estate for rent much less desirable and landlords will move to doing air B n b 
instead which will make rental housing even more scarce compounding the housing problem not improving it 
for tenants.  
 
Thank you , 
Dixie Katter 
Rental owner/manager  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


